
SADCAS APPOINTS NEW BOARD MEMBER 
 

The SADCAS is proud to announce the appointment of Ms Mmatlala Dube as a member of the SADCAS Board of 
Directors. Ms Dube was co-opted onto the SADCAS Board of Directors with effect from 8 July 2019. In line with 
Article 25 of the SADCAS Articles of Association, Ms Dube shall hold office until the next annual general meeting 
when she shall then be eligible for election for a term of 3 years. 
 
Ms Dube is the Managing Director of Business Administrators a 100% owned citizen Company. Prior to this 
position Ms Dube held various positions among others including Internal Audit Manager of Botswana Building 
Society, Head of Compliance, Risk and Internal Audit at African Alliance, Senior Finance Manager at Botswana 
Telecommunications now called Botswana Communication Regulatory Authority, Senior Accountant and 
General Manager Finance of the Botswana Meat Commission. 
 
A Fellow Member of the Association of Chartered Certified Accountant (FCCA) UK and Botswana Institute of 
Chartered Accountants (FCA) Ms Dube holds a Master of Business Administration majoring in Finance (MBA)  
and various certificates and diplomas in Accountancy and Business Studies, Business Studies in Life Insurance 
Assurance and Advanced tax (Botswana). Currently Ms Dube sits on the Botswana Qualification Authority Board. 
She has sat on various other Boards in the past. 
 

 
Mrs Mutasa and Ms Ranorovelo presenting a SADCAS folder to Ms Dube in the centre 

 
 
As part of her induction Ms Dube visited the SADCAS Office on 23 August 2019 prior to attending her first Board 
and FRAC meetings on 29 August 2019.  

 
 

 


